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Allowing gas drilling in the Delaware watershed puts the water supply for up to 17 million people
at risk. Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PA DEP) has determined that there
are 300 cases of private water well contamination caused by oil and gas operations in the
Commonwealth. Keep the ban on natural gas drilling in place.



